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To:  Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

 

From:  Tom Funcheon, Public Works Director 

 

Date:  July 27, 2021 

 

Subject: Special Event – City of Tarpon Springs Recreation Department 

  Back to School Bash & Ecofest 

September 18, 2021 

 

 
Recommendation: 

 

That the Mayor and Board of Commissioners approve the City of Tarpon Springs Recreation 

Departments’ special event application for the “Back to School Bash & Ecofest” on Saturday, 

September 18, 2021, at the Splash Park grassy field area.  

 

If a change in the event date is necessary due to inclement weather, the City Manager will 

authorize/designate a rain date. 

 

Background: 

 

This event has been approved by the Special Events Review Committee based on previous years’ 

events. 

 

This year the Recreation Department is combining the Out of School Bash and the Ecofest.  This 

is a family friendly event to celebrate the start of the new school year, and will teach ways to be 

environmentally friendly.   

 

The hours of the event will be from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  There will be music, games, 

food/beverages and much more.  The City will also be giving away trees to Tarpon residents. 

 

All set-up and clean-up will be the event sponsors’ responsibility. 

 

Approval of this event authorizes the Sponsor/User the use of City property for said special event 

with the understanding that they must operate and carry out the needs and functions of the event 

within the confines and requirements established and approved by the Special Events Committee, 

the B.O.C and the Sponsor’s application on record. 

Tom Funcheon 

Public Works Director 

Public Works Department 

Office of the Director 
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